REMINDER!
We will remind you of the Grimeton Radio/SAQ transmissions on 17.2 kHz, CW, with the Alexanderson alternator on Sunday July 3, 2011 ,“Alexanderson Day”, at 09:00 UTC and 12:00 UTC.
We will start tuning up some 30 minutes before message.
The radio station is open to visitors.

QSL-reports are kindly received:

- E-mail to: info@alexander.n.se
- or fax to: +46-340-674195

- or via: SM bureau

- or direct by mail to: Alexander - Grimeton Veteranradios Vaenner,

  Radiostationen                           

  Grimeton 72

  SE-432 98 GRIMETON, SWEDEN (NB: new address)
Also read our web site: www.alexander.n.se
Yours

Lars Kalland

SM6NM
sm6nm@telia.com
lars.kalland@telia.com
